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BC Oil and Gas Commission
Launches OGAA Website

Fort St. John – The BC Oil and Gas Commission has launched a new website dedicated to the Oil and Gas 
Activities Act (OGAA). 

The website contains information on the new regulatory framework, related manuals and frequently asked 
questions. It will be updated over the coming months as OGAA moves towards official implementation in the 
fall of 2010.

Features include an online interpretation and revision request form, training materials and links to the 
complete OGAA legislation.

OGAA was designed to consolidate and modernize British Columbia’s oil and gas regulatory framework. 
Increases in resource levels and activity, and advances in technology, contributed to the need for a 
revamped regulatory framework, as did evolving expectations for stakeholder input and environmentally 
responsible use of Crown resources.

Visit the site at www.ogc.gov.bc.ca/OGAA
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Should you have any questions regarding this Information Bulletin, please contact: 

Hardy Friedrich
Communications Coordinator
Corporate Affairs Division
BC Oil and Gas Commission
250.261.5757
Hardy.Friedrich@gov.bc.ca
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